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Letter to candidates (Class Teacher) 

Earlsfield is a thriving, community-focused primary school at the heart of the local community. 

We are proud of our children and their achievements. During our Outstanding OFSTED report in 2017 
Earlsfield was recognised as a school where 'pupils flourish, both academically and in their personal 
development’ and again in 2023 when it was noted ‘Pupils are proud of their school and excited to share 
their learning and experiences.’ 

Our world is constantly changing and as a school, we recognise this and the impact it has on our children. 
We want to equip our children with the skills they will need for the years ahead; we want our children to 
understand that individually and collectively, they can make a difference. Most importantly, we want to 
enthuse a love of learning as well as respect and care for each other. 

The curriculum is well developed and the school is well resourced. As a Unicef Rights Respecting School 
the children are at the heart of everything we do.  
 
Our children are eager learners; they are polite, respectful and always upholding the school values.  The 
staff team are outward looking and enjoy developing their knowledge and networking with other 
settings. Their commitment is evident in all aspects of their work.  

Through working at Earlsfield, we can offer you a committed group of children, staff, governors and 
parents and the support you will require to develop your skill set and achieve your aspirations. Our 
children love coming to school; they love learning and have great pride in everything they do.  

We hope you are able to follow up your interest in the post by visiting the school - we would love to show 
you around and share with you the many exciting things that happen at Earlsfield. Visits can be arranged 
by emailing admin@earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk.  Alternatively, you can find out more by visiting our 
school website www.earlsfield.wandsworth.sch.uk or seeing our latest news on Twitter @EarlsfieldSch 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in working at Earlsfield, we look forward to meeting you! 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Steve Trow  
Headteacher  
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